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The Headmaster’s Review 

Dear Bedian family,

I would like to congratulate all of our Upper Sixth students on their achievements in this 
summer’s A level examinations and I would like to wish them every success for the future. 
I can state with great confidence on behalf of my colleagues that we will miss you all 
greatly and hope that you will always remain connected to the College and its global Bedian 
community. Do please stay in touch with us and we are always there in case you need any 
advice or support. Thank you to my colleagues for your outstanding care of these fabulous 
young people throughout their time at St Bede’s and to their parents for your unstinting and 
loyal support for the College over many, many years. We sincerely hope that you will stay in 
touch too and continue to be an essential contributor to the history of this tremendous school. 

May God bless you all and best wishes for the future, 

Mr L d’Arcy
Headmaster
@LouisdArcy1
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